
 
 

3 May 2024 
 
TIGA Minerals and Metals Ltd 
By email to  
 
Kia ora Robert, 
 
Proposed Fast Track Category A Project Support 
 
This letter is to express support from Te Rūnanga o Ngāti Waewae to TIGA Minerals and 
Metals Ltd to be considered as a “Category A” project listed in the governments proposed Fast 
Track Approvals Bill. 
 
In providing its support to the company Te Rūnanga o Ngāti Waewae expects to enhance the 
engagement and consultation to date as the company moves through the process to ensure 
that mana whenua views are incorporated into the project.  
 
 
Ngā Mihi 
 

 
 
Francois Tumahai  
Kaiwhakahaere  
Te Rūnanga o Ngāti Waewae 
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